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To Whom it may Concern:
I would like urge you to vote no on bill #HB3063.  It is my strong conviction that all medical
decisions be made between the patient and their own physician, without government
intrusion.  Any medical decisions regarding ones children should be made by the parent, with
the input of their personal physician.   Please vote no on bill #HB3063 to protect parental
rights to work with their doctor to choose what is best for their own children.  Thank you for
your consideration. 
Respectively,  Ruth Woodard
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